
Welcome to First Grade!

Welcome to First Grade!

We are so happy to have you join our First Grade community this year at

Weinberg Gifted Academy. We wanted to send you a quick welcome with a few

important links to get you started.

Please take a moment to look at our Meet the WGA First Grade Team

presentation to get to know each of our first grade teachers.

You can find our supply list here. (Please note that CUSD provides students with

all supplies needed for learning. This is a recommended supply list.)

If you are unaware of who your student's teacher is, please log into Infinite

Campus after July 13th.

We look forward to meeting you and your student!

WGA 1st Grade Team

Ms. Delci

delci.marisa@cusd80.com

Mrs. Hermsen

hermsen.alison@cusd80.com

Mrs. Hueter

hueter.wendy@cusd80.com

Ms. Wong

wong.priscilla@cusd80.com
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